
Sculpture
Monday December 13th, 2021, 3-4pm

Dear Aspace Sculpture Club parents,
Our project inspired by the sculptor Alberto Giacometti reached a 

finale today, as we added the final layer — or the so-called 
overpainting — and finished our figures. Although Giacometti 

worked mostly in bronze, we decided to use a brighter silver finish. 

Benefiting from the nice weather this afternoon, we headed up to 

the roof and used spray paint to carefully apply the final and most 

important layer, and thus our figurines received their full lustre. We 

couldn't bring our sculptures home today as they need more time to 

dry in the chilly winter weather, but we look forward to doing so 

next week.

Sincerely,

Teachers Marko and CJ 








